HOOKSETT SEWER DEPARTMENT DATE RECEIVED 4-29-19

Hooksett Sewer Commission Workshop Minutes April 18, 2019

INITIAL	COMMENTS
3	
Jul-	
2010	RACTALITY MARKET STATE OF THE S

This workshop was held between 10:00am through 11:15am. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Kotowski whom arrived at 10:50am, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Bruce Kudrick, Don Winterton and Kim Langlois. The purpose of the workshop was for the Sewer Commission to discuss with Don Winterton the possibility of doing some consulting work for the Sewer Commission to gather information needed to continue with the expansion of the sewer lines within the town of Hooksett. Don Winterton declined to be compensated for his consulting; due to language within the Town of Hooksett's charter. Mr. Winterton did however say that he was willing to volunteer his time and help to the Sewer Commission as a concerned resident of Hooksett. Mr. Winterton will volunteer his time to the Hooksett Sewer Commission to coordinate, discuss and meet with other key individuals concerning the connection of businesses to the Hooksett Sewer Department. The workshop adjourned at 11:15am. No decisions were made.

Respectfully submitted,

Frank Kotowski

Clerk